
Westlawn Public School P&C Newsletter 

 

P&C AGM: Westlawn P&C AGM will be held on Tuesday 29th March at 5:45pm 

in our school meeting room. I urge anyone who has any interest in Westlawn 

canteen to attend this meeting, as the canteen is on the Agenda for further 

discussion at our General P&C meeting, which is held immediately following our 

AGM. Unless a new volunteer Manager is found sadly our canteen will be closed 

at the end of this term indefinitely. For anyone who is unable to attend this 

meeting they are welcome to email the P&C. 

P&C EmailWestlawnPublicSchool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

Easter Raffle: Thank you to all those who have 

returned their raffle books already. Additional books 

are available from the office. All tickets sold or unsold 

need to be returned to school by Monday 4th April 

and the raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 6th April. 

We are asking if each Westlawn family could donate 

an Easter egg to put towards the raffle. All money 

raised from the raffle will go towards resources for 

students. 

Mothers Day Stall: Our annual Mother’s day 

stall will be held in May. If anyone is able to 

donate some items or make some gifts for the stall 

it would be greatly appreciated. We are also 

asking if there is anyone in our Westlawn School 

community who could donate some plants for the 

Mother’s Day stall. If you can assist us with this 

please email us, leave a message at the office or call Caryn on 0435 978 836. 

 

Representative Student Donations. Just a reminder that if your child is 

selected to represent Westlawn school at State level the P&C provides the family 

with a small donation towards their costs. Please contact the P&C to let us know of 

your child’s achievement, as we would hate you to miss out. 


